
2nd Transnational Project Meeting

STIT 2nd TPM took place online on 8th and 10th November 2022.

After adapting and improving the original plans for the Project Results (PRs) with the ideas that
arose during the LTTA in Spain, the leaders of the PRs presented to the partnership the new
structure of the results' content, drafted the updated work plans, and talked about main
deadlines and partner's first tasks.

An exhaustive description of the online tools that will provide VET staff with pedagogical
practices and adaptable resources, to address Special Education Needs in online learning, was
shaped and shared. The partners, through the presentations, virtually visualized the tools and
their features and had the opportunity to ask questions and suggest improvements. Different
approaches were shown and finally the partnership agreed on the functionalities expected and
their usefulness for VET educators.

A fruitful and enriching discussion amongst the partners, helped to refine the work plans and
division of the tasks for the next months. 

Reaching VET staff (the target of STIT) in the different countries of the consortium and across
Europe will be one of the main goals of the project team. A complete set of dissemination
media (Facebook, LinkedIn, multilingual newsletters and press releases, a YouTube channel,
etc.) following the project dissemination plan, has already been developed and it is being
currently fed with the partners contributions. Our aim is not only showing our target groups
STIT tools, but also get them involved in their development through the project's tools
crowdsourcing possibilities.

¡See you on the Internet!
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